
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG13-123 

Date:  September 17, 2013 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Market-Maker and DPM Administration 
RE:  CBSX Remote Market-Maker Appointments 
 

This circular updates Regulatory Circular RG13-115 
 
Please note that effective September 17, 2013, the Market-Maker and DPM Administration (MDA) 
Department will provide CBSX Remote Market-Makers (RMMs) with access to the online appointments 
system (MPPI) to provide RMMs with more flexibility and timeliness in adding and changing their 
appointments.  MPPI allows RMMs to maintain their own appointments, which includes the ability to view 
and update their appointments as often as necessary.  Additionally, MPPI affords each RMM the 
discretion as to who will have permission to make these changes.  Please see Regulatory Circular 
RG12-112 for additional information on using MPPI. 
 
The MDA Department will no longer facilitate RMM appointment changes via an e-mail or phone request 
except in the event of a system malfunction; however, if at any time you need assistance or have 
questions on the functionality of MPPI, please do not hesitate to contact the MDA Department. 
 
Additional Information: 

Please see rule filing SR-CBOE-2013-089 or contact Allison Kile at kile@cboe.com and (312) 786-7210 
for additional information. 
 


